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Portions of East and West Skyline Parkway will reopen to Vehicles at the End of May

[Duluth, MN} The City of Duluth is delaying the opening of several roadways to vehicular traffic within the city until the end of
May. The following areas will remain closed:

•    East Skyline Parkway between Hawk Ridge Bird Observatory to Seven Bridges Road

•    Seven Bridges from Maxwell to first Occidental Blvd

•    West Skyline Parkway from 100th Avenue West to Becks Road

East Skyline between Hawk Ridge Bird Observatory to Seven Bridges Road will continue to accommodate pedestrians and
cyclists during the Governor’s Stay at Home Executive Order. These areas are closed in the winter months for public safety
and reopen every year generally in the spring.
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